Faculty LOA Portal (New Spring 2022)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Starting Spring 2022, when students request a Letter of Accommodation, the letter will be sent directly to both the student and the faculty. In addition, we are launching a portal that will allow faculty to see all Letters of Accommodation that have been requested for their courses. The first time ODS sends you a Letter of Accommodation, you will receive an additional email with a link to access this portal. You will need your NetID to log in. Please be sure to bookmark this link to access the portal in the future.

